Dear Sirs, 
  My name is Casadee Hilberg. I am sixteen in tenth grade at East Union High School. My hobbies include playing softball, writing, reading, animals, and art. 
 This is my second year in FFA and my second year showing a market rabbit. In March, I bred my Californian meat rabbits. In April, one singular rabbit was produced sadly from three attempted litters. His name is Pua as he is a silly rabbit who got chubby fast from being the only survivor. I also have another rabbit whom I bought from a teacher’s associate. She is a black New Zealand named Tiana. She is respectful, playful, and shy. 
I have learned a lot from being involved in FFA and raising many rabbits, this not being the first time I have raised rabbits. My older sister, Cerafina Hilberg, showed as a Junior when I was in eighth grade. We bred the Reserved Grand Champion in one of the categories who was shown by a peer that year and I also had bred rabbits last year that were given to my peers. The second-place rabbit was produced last year for showing from my litter.
Participating in FFA and raising many rabbits has taught me a lot about responsibility and how to work around my schedule. I have really enjoyed FFA and will continue to stay involved in my future years of school.  Being a part of FFA and showing rabbits has taught me responsibility, time management, communication, leadership, listening skills, and empathy. 
I will be present in the rabbit barn during the fair. From Thursday June 15, 2023, until June 18, 202. I would like to invite you to come see my rabbits during the fair. I will be showing one of my rabbits on June 15 and will be auctioning off one of my rabbits on June 18. I will also be looking for a private buyer for the rabbit I am not auctioning off during the fair. Please do not be afraid to reach out to me for any further questions.
  	I hope to see you there.
Thank you,
 	Casadee Hilberg
East Union High School
casadeehilberg2007@gmail.com 	





